
SOUTHAMPTON dock work
ers belonging to Br i t a in ' s 
Transport and General Work
ers Union on Thursday July 31 
refused to load a computer con
trolled milling machine ordered 
by a South African company. 

The workers believe the mill
ing machine is intended for the 
Atlas aircraft company, and so 
is a breach of the United Na
t ions ' a rms embargo which 
bans the selling of military 
equipment to South Africa. 

Berox Machine Tool, manu
facturers of the machine, said it 
did not fall within the scope of 
the United Nations' arms em
bargo regulations. 

But the Ant i A p a r t h i e d 

Movement, which alerted the 
dockers, says the machine will 
be used to maintain fighter air
craft although it was consigned 
to the Johannesburg-based 
company, Fritz Wallaberger 
Machinery. 

Britain's Guardian newspa
per reported that it had docu
ments which showed that Atlas 
was the real buyer and that 
Fritz Wallaberger Machinery 
was getting a 10 percent com
mission for handling the deal. 
The milling machine is worth 
about R89 000. 

The British Department of 
Trade and Industries and the 
Department of Customs are in

vestigating the allegations but 
workers have warned that they 
will not necessarily accept a de
cision clearing the machine for 
export. 

Meanwhile, the Safmarine 
container SA Sederberg has 
left Southampton without the 
milling machine. 

In another action by dockers, 
Australian workers at Sydney 
harbour have refused to handle 
South African cargo aboard the 
Safocean c o n t a i n e r s h i p , 
Mildura. 

The dockers refused to han
dle the cargo as a protes t 
against the current State of 
E m e r g e n c y and t h e m a s s 
detentions. 


